
 

 

South Florida Audubon Society is proud to announce that our Project Perch 

Division that works with Florida burrowing owls now has registered agents for 

Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC). 

As registered agents we will be able to help landowners, contractors, builders 

and developers with permits for incidental take of Florida burrowing owls 

(Athene cunicularia floridana) along with property surveys to determine the 

presence of owls upon the premises and to advise as to mitigation. 

Ask us about our highly successful program of passive relocation which has 

served to remove burrowing owls from unsafe and undesirable locations since 

2009. In many cases we have been able to avoid the permit process by 

relocating owls prior to commencement of construction. 

To date, we have Grant Campbell, RAG-18-00052 and Kelly Heffernan, RAG-18-

00054 with more people qualifying in the near future. 

Soon we will also be offering the same services regarding gopher tortoises 

(Gopherus polyphemus).  

Contact us for your permit needs. 

wildlife@southfloridaaudubon.org           projectperch@southfloridaaudubon.org 

(954) 380-0482                                   (978) 412-5313 
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